ST. HENRY CATHOLIC CHURCH THIRD SUNDAY OF ADVENT DECEMBER 15, 2024

Rev. David Dohogne – Pastor fatherdavid@sainthenry.org 573-683-2114

304 Court St. - Charleston, MO 63834 Rectory/Office: 573-683-2114

Connie Reeves – connie@sainthenry.org Carletta Samons – carletta@sainthenry.org www.dioscg.org - www.sthenrychurch.org

Amy Galemore – School Principal principal@sainthenry.org
School: 573-683-6218

DAILY MASSES

As scheduled in the Bulletin

SUNDAY MASSES

Saturday Evening: 5:00 p.m. Sunday Morning: 8:15 a.m.

CONFESSIONS

Saturday 4:15 – 4:45pm or by appointment.

THIS WEEK AT ST. HENRY

Monday, December 16, 2024 Mass: 8:15 a.m. +Bob Coon, Sr.

Tuesday, December 17, 2024 Mass: 8:15 a.m. +Thomas Ann Lett-Britt

Wednesday, December 18, 2024 Rosary for Vocations at 8:15 a.m.

Thursday, December 19, 2024 Mass: 8:15 a.m.

For Those Suffering From Cancer

Friday, December 20, 2024 Mass: 8:15 a.m. In Thanksgiving

Saturday, December 21, 2024 Mass: 5:00 p.m.

St. Henry Parish Family

Sunday, December 22, 2024 Mass: 8:15 a.m. +Marion Stricker

STEWARDSHIP BY THE BOOK

Today's Gospel provides a blueprint for good stewardship: "Let the man who has two coats give to him who has none. The man who has food should do the same."

LITURGICAL MINISTERS FOR DECEMBER 14 AND DECEMBER 15 SATURDAY 5:00 PM

LECTOR	Debbie Hobbs
GIFT BEARERS	Ioan Robbins

SUNDAY 8:15 AM

LECTOR	Sophie Dugan
GIFT BEARERS	Mary Ann Stricker

LITURGICAL MINISTERS FOR DECEMBER 21 AND DECEMBER 22 SATURDAY 5:00 PM

LECTOR	Kathy Slaten
GIFT BEARERS	Pete Storv

SUNDAY 8:15 AM

LECTOR	Bobbie Holland
GIFT BEARERS	Randy & Jana Thompson

LITURGICAL MINISTERS FOR DECEMBER 24 AND DECEMBER 25 CHRISTMAS EVE 9:00 PM

LECTOR	Sophie Dugan
GIFT BEARERS	Jason Bledsoe Family

CHRISTMAS DAY 9:00 AM

LECTOR	Boddie Holland

Your Gift of Praise of God

Please take a few moments to prayerfully consider the many ways the Lord has blessed you this week!

.

STEWARDSHIP OF YOUR TREASURE MONTHLY OPERATING ACCOUNT

Projected expenses for December	\$19,084.62
Amount received for December	\$13,129.00
Sunday Envelopes	\$5,274.00
Number of Families	107
Envelopes received for the week	40

Thank you for your generosity – may the Lord bless and reward you for the good you do!

NEWS FOR DECEMBER 15

SCHOOL CHRISTMAS PROGRAM

Everyone is invited to attend the St. Henry School Christmas Program which will be held THIS Thursday, December 19, at 6:30pm in the school gym. The kids have been working really hard for this year's program. Hope to see you there!

CHRISTMAS MASSES

In case you are making plans for your Christmas Holiday, our Christmas Masses will be offered on Christmas Eve at 9:00pm and on Christmas Morning at 9:00am.

CHRISTMAS FLOWERS

If you would like to make a donation to help purchase Christmas Flowers for the church, you may use the designated envelope in your box of weekly contribution envelopes. If you do not use offering envelopes, please enclose your donation along with your name and the name(s) of the person(s) being honored by your gift in an envelope marked "Christmas Flowers" and place it in the collection basket at the entrances of the church. Thanks for your generosity and kindness!

CONTRIBUTION ENVELOPES

If you signed up to receive parish contribution envelopes for the coming year, please pick them up from the table at the back of the church. Thanks for your continued spiritual and financial support of the parish in 2025!

NEW CALENDARS

Calendars for the New Year of 2025 are available at the entrances of the church. We extend our thanks and appreciation to McMikle Funeral Home for their kindness and generosity in donating the calendars to our parish family. May 2025 be filled with God's abundant blessings and graces for us!

REQUEST

We had the carpet in the church cleaned this past week, so make sure you wipe your shoes on the doormats at the entrances of the church, especially if you have been walking in mud or have been in places where "stuff" might stick to your shoes! This simple act is greatly appreciated! It takes only a few seconds to wipe your shoes on the doormat, but it takes much more time to clean up the mess that is left behind and tracked into the church. We have a beautiful parish church and it takes all of us working together to maintain it and keep it looking its best! Thanks!